Tulip Valley Gardeners

(T.V.G.) - revised November, 2011

Mission:

- To stimulate the knowledge, use and love of plants and gardening in the broadest terms.
- To advocate the preservation and protection of the environment.
- To encourage civic beautification.
- To share knowledge and experiences through "hands-on" activities



Please Come Join the Fun.

Visitors are always Welcome to all meetings!

The members of TVG meet on the 1st Tuesday of each month at the

First Evangelical Lutheran Church, 2015 Blackburn Rd. Mount Vernon,

5:30 - 7:30pm.

(except December and June - locations TBA, and we do <u>not</u> meet in July or August – or exceptions as noted in our online Newsletter)

Meetings consist of a garden-related program or a program-related "hands-on" activity, a brief business meeting, and refreshments.

Annual dues of \$25.00 allows members to join with the Chuckanut District and take fieldtrips to gardens in the Pacific Northwest as well as participate in workshops on many gardening topics free of charge. Also included in dues is a subscription to Washington State's newsletter 'Smoke Signal'.

Tulip Valley Gardener Officers for 2011-2013

President: Gerry Douglas

1st Vice-President: Val Manuel 2nd Vice-President: open Secretary: Susan Sutton Treasurer: Marisa Earnst